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Message: 
 
To: The Committee Secretary 
Joint Standing Committee 
on Electoral Matters 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
Australia 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This submission is in response to the JSCEM's invitation for public comment as 
part of its Inquiry into the Conduct of the 2001 Federal Election. I am an 
Australian citizen, I will always be an Australian, it is the country of my 
birth and the essence of myself. I live overseas for many reasons not the least 
of which is opportunity. I would love to be able to have the same opportunities 
at home and part of that would be made possible by the ability to participate in 
the election process of our government. I want to be a continuing part of the 
development of Australia. I want to be able to take all of the experiences I 
have here and apply them in a better way at home. I want to keep Australia, 
Australian. Please help me to do that by helping me to vote. Thanks 
 
Susie LeBlanc 


